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GCVAC Hosts Pensacola’s Veterans 

Day Parade November 11, 2022 

PENSACOLA, Fla. – Gulf Coast Veterans Advocacy Council, Inc. (GCVAC) is hosting its Annual 

Veterans Day Parade at 10:00 a.m. Friday, November 11, 2022, in Downtown Pensacola.  

The Parade will begin at Spring Street and proceed on Main Street to Bayfront Pkwy and ending 

at the Veterans Memorial Park Pensacola.  The grandstand and main viewing position will be at 

Bartram Park, 211 Bayfront Pkwy.  This year’s Parade Marshal is Actor & US Marine Dale Dye 

Also Event Speaker at Veterans Memorial Park Program beginning at 11:00am immediately 

following the Parade and, Mr. James R. Welcome will be honored and presented the GCVAC 

prestigious E. Bud Day Award.  This Award is presented to a Veteran that has given his or her 

time and energy to serve other Veterans in the community. 

The public is invited to join Veterans, their families and Community Leaders to honor and pay 

tribute to our fallen heroes and all Veterans that served this country.  

 

For information, call the GCVAC Chairman Joseph L. Herring. 888-838-6694 Ext 703. 
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